
NUMBOTS
PARENT GUIDE



WHERE TO FIND NUMBOTS

• You can download Numbots from the Apple Store and Google Play Store for free.

• You can also access this on laptops/computers: www.numbots.com

http://www.numbots.com/


USING NUMBOTS

• Once you’ve downloaded the app it will ask you to log in.

• Press the log in button



USING NUMBOTS

• Press the “schools” option



USING NUMBOTS

• Press the “pupils” option



USING NUMBOTS

• It will ask you for school name or postcode

• Type in “Crigglestone St James”

• When the school appears click on this option

• Children might need support with the logging in process



USING NUMBOTS

• Your child will have received their log in details (this will be in 

their reading log)

• Type in the username (it can be case sensitive)

• Then enter the pin

• Press enter when you’ve done this to log in

• Please note, the username and pin on the picture is made up 

and isn’t an accessible account



USING NUMBOTS

• Click on “Story” to begin using Numbots

• As you complete the different stages of the story you’ll unlock 

new levels and the “Challenge” section



USING NUMBOTS

• The first part of the story is “Rust”

• Click on the icon



USING NUMBOTS

• There are 5 stage in “Rust”

• In each stage you have to answer 5 questions. 

• The more questions you get right, the more coins you win

• Click on Number 1 to start the first challenge



USING NUMBOTS

• Questions include counting objects

• Working out 1 more and 1 less than a given number

• Adding different groups of objects together

• You need to press the numbers and enter to submit your 

answer



USING NUMBOTS

• Once you’ve completed the questions, you will be rewarded 

with stars and coins

• To go to the next stage of questions press the green arrow



USING NUMBOTS

• When you have completed a stage, the next stage unlocks

• There are more stages/questions with a range of difficulties

• The more questions you answer, the more coins you will earn 

and you can progress onto different levels



QUESTIONS?

• We hope you have lots of fun playing on Numbots

• If you require a log in reset or further assistance please contact 

Mr Wildey on assistanthead@stjameacademy.co.uk


